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i am writing to urge you to Please support HB 2977. This bill is widely supported by 

many different groups in the State of Oregon. This 1.25% tax will not increase the 

cost of living for Oregonians and keeps Oregons TLT rate low. This bill will help 

protect Oregon’s natural resources by providing stable funding for conservation work 

throughout the State. This is so important to me because I volunteer in a large wildlife 

rehabilitation center that takes in 5 to 6 thousand animals a year. They are an 

important  resource in the community for injured and orphaned wildlife and the good 

Samaritans who find them. Thank you so much for your consideration.  


